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Please do NOT approve this property tax measure. Retired people are not going to 

be able to stay in their homes. As well, the draining of funds from the rest of the state 

to support "the big 3" counties is an increasing detriment to the livelihood of the other 

counties.  

My family has lived in this state since before it was a state. I am embarrased to say I 

am from Oregon. Watching its decline over the last 40 years sickens me.  Stop, just 

stop it.  


